
Crooked Lake PTO Meeting Minutes				February 22, 2016

Meeting called to order by Michele Behnke-Nead 

Treasurer
Treasurer’s report was presented and approved. 

Principal’s Report 
Building Updates
· I love to Read Month	

Conferences
· Thank you to all the parents for coming out to conferences
· Thank you to Gail and the PTO for the special catered meal

Dates/Calendar	
· February 26 – Book Swap
· Students in Grades K-5 made it around the school once with and Mr.Anderson has to dress up like a Hippie. If they make it around twice teachers will get a pie to the face.
· Thank you to all the volunteers for helping make the book fair a success.
· K9 presentation February 26
· Picture Day March 23
· End of Trimester March 10
· No School March 11-March 18
· Food Drive March 11-25
· Report Cards go home March 25
· Kindergarten Round-Up March 30 6:00-7:30



Volunteer Services Coordinator (VSC)
· Currently soliciting for Breakfast pass volunteers (Tu, We, Th am) and Carnival Planning Committee
· Book swap volunteers are in place for the book swap
· Will be contacting High School Student Service Coordinators this week for Carnival student volunteers. 
· Sign Up Genius address for Carnival volunteers will be put into the 2/29 VSC newsletter
· Money handler names for the Carnival are due no later than Monday 3/21 at noon.
· Labels for education program is winding down as of Aug. 1, 2016
· GM Box Top collection Thursday, Feb. 25
· Picture day volunteers for Wed. 3/23 picture day
· Current Volunteers in the database:	341    Volunteers
1,419 Vol hours accumulated to date



New Business
· New funding requests:
· $243 New Eagle Costume-Approved
· Jump Rope for Heart-more info coming
· Carnival planning meeting Feb. 23 7:00 pm at Caribou on Round Lake
· Donation letters sent-some donations already coming in
· Flyer is fixed
· Budget 2015 discussed/proposed 2016 budget
· MN Twins food truck will be there “Taste of Target Field”
· BIngo will be played with tickets (no money taken)
· General discussion-PTO Structure
· How to increase participation/officers needed
· Possibly adding a way to get students involved 


Old Business
· Thank yous for the Staff Appreciation dinner
· April 5th will be the 4th grade Kindness retreat

Respectfully submitted by Andrea Butler 

